
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cake Break 
Wednesday 27th April 

 

Please could all parents/carers of KS2 pupils  

provide a few cakes and bring these along to  

the school library on Wednesday morning. 

 

 

Cakes will be sold during break for 30p to the  

whole school and if we are lucky to have  

any left these will be sold after school. 

 

 

Thank you for your support  


